
                      Hunslet Moor Primary School 
                      Co-Head Teachers:  
                      Miss H Darley and Mr S Crawford 

                      🕾 0113 2717257   

             🖰 
enquiries@hunsletmoor.co.uk 
                       

The designated Child Protection Officers of the school are Mrs K Kassabian, Miss H Darley, Mr S Crawford, Miss S Harker,           
Miss H Simpson, Miss L Bolger, Mrs F May and Mrs D Graham 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Welcome Back to Nursery!  
We hope that you have had an enjoyable Easter holiday.  Now we are 
looking forward to lots of exciting learning opportunities in Summer 1.  
We are going to be learning about ‘On the farm’  

                                                                                   
We are excited to have  
Farmer Ian’s mobile farm  
Coming to Nursery.  
(More information to follow) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t forget to check the dojo app 
regularly.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you are not yet connected please 
ask a member of staff.                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Learning 
We would like to share just a few of the objectives that we will be working on this half term in the Prime areas of 
learning. These are things that your child can practice at home. 
 
Communication and Language  
Enjoy listening to longer stories and can remember much of what happens. 
Use longer sentences of four to six words. Be able to express a point of vies and to debate when they disagree 
with an adult or friend, using words as well as actions. 
 
Personal Social and Emotional Development 
Increasingly follow rules, understanding why they are important. 
Do not always need an adult to remind them of a rule. 
 
Physical Development 
Use a comfortable grip with good control when holding pens and pencils.  
Be increasingly independent as they get dressed and undressed, for example putting coats on and doing up zips. 

 
01.05.23 – Bank Holiday – School closed 
05.05.23 - £4 contribution due for the Farm experience 
08.05.23 – King’s Coronation Bank Holiday – School closed 
12.05.23 – Ian’s Mobile Farm (in school experience) 
26.05.23 –Final day of half term 
 

Finally, 
 
Staff are always 
here for you to talk 
to so if you have 
any worries, 
concerns or queries 
please don’t 
hesitate to speak to 
a member of the 
team. 

 

 
In Nursery we use Tapestry to 
record what learning your 
child has done. This is an 
amazing tool to be able to see 
the progress that your child is 
making. Please ensure you are 
looking at your child’s profile 
on a regular basis to keep up to 
date with what you child is 
doing whilst with us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


